
A lively discussion about  

Anthony Doerr’s  

All the Light We Cannot See 
 

Featuring comments by:  
Dr. Jo Carney, Dr. Ellen Friedman,  

and English Department Graduate Student Kevin Ellis  
 

Followed by Q & A Session  
 

Lunch will be provided! 

Join us on 

Tuesday, September 27, 2016 

at 12:30pm in Science Complex C 121 

for the English Department’s Summer Book Panel  


